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Donate @ a click
Interested to make a donation to charity from the comfort of your home? The Online Donation Portal (OLDP) is a first
in Singapore for online donations to charitable organisations in Singapore. It is administered by the National Council
of Social Service (NCSS).

The OLDP connects to all sectors such as the social services, health and medical, education,
youth groups, community organisations and the arts. Charities and organisations which are

Institutions of Public Character, essentially public institutions not operating for profit, can
subscribe to the portal.

Members of the public have the option to make a donation via
credit card or their allotted Economic Restructuring Shares
(ERS). Donations, which are tax-deductible, can start from
$20. All donations will go directly to the charities.

To make a donation, visit the Online Donation Portal at
http://www.donation.org.sg. Interested IPCs are also

welcomed to join the portal. Enquiries can be made at
ncss_oldp@ncss.gov.sg.

1. NEW LEADERSHIP AT SMC

The SMA Council would like to

congratulate Prof Raj Mohan

Nambiar who has succeeded

Dr Lee Suan Yew as the President

of the Singapore Medical Council

(SMC) since 1 January 2005.

The Council looks forward to

continuing the close working

relationship between the two bodies.

The SMA Council also wishes to thank Dr Lee Suan

Yew for his leadership, wisdom, and advice to the SMA

during his term as SMC President.

2. FREE DRUG FORMULARY FOR MEMBERS

Members can expect to receive the second edition of

MEDI-BANK in late February or early March. This drug

formulary is published by Vital Base Co Pte Ltd and distributed

free to all Members under a collaboration with SMA.  ■

News from SMA Council
By Dr Yue Wai Mun, Honorary Secretary

C o u n c i l  N e w s

UPCOMING SMA EVENTS

10 April 2005 (Sun)
Annual General Meeting

30 April 2005 (Sat)
Annual Dinner

14 & 15 May 2005 (Sat & Sun)
Annual Medical Convention

For more details,
look out for the SMA Mailbag

over the next few months.




